
Territorial Highway 
Gillespie Corners to Lorane 

April 2021 Project Update:  Stony Point Construction — Restarting April 12th 

The work that began last summer on the Stony Point realignment and slide reconstruction (known as Phase 1 of 
the Territorial Highway project) will be completed this summer. Construction activities will begin on April 12, 2021. 
Safety of the traveling public and the construction crew is a high priority.  

The public will be able to travel through the area, but flaggers may delay or hold traffic up to 20 minutes at a time 
throughout the summer. Additional information, including any changes to traffic control measures, will be 
announced as soon as new information becomes available. The public is encouraged to use alternate routes where 
possible and to travel safely.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your patience with us and support of this project is greatly appreciated! We will continue to share project updates 
through our project e-newsletter. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you! 

 Becky Taylor, Senior Transportation Planner, Lane County Public Works / Email:  
Becky.taylor@lanecountyor.gov  / Phone:  541.255.5761 

 Sasha Vartanian, Transportation Planning Supervisor, Lane County Public Works / Email: 
Sasha.vartanian@lanecountyor.gov / Phone: 541.914.8045 

Phase 1: Stony Point 

 

 


